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To: Distribution List  
 
Re: Adequacy review meeting between Tetra Tech and Review Board Staff  
 
 
Review Board staff met with a representative from Tetra Tech, Canadian Zinc Corporation’s (CanZinc) 
consultant, on June 24th, 2015.  The purpose of the meeting was to provide clarification on some of the 
adequacy review items that were raised in the letter submitted to the Review Board by CanZinc on 
June 16th, 2015, in particular Appendix 2 of the letter.  The letter is available for viewing on the Review 
Board’s public registry here.    
 
Review Board responses to these and other concerns raised by CanZinc regarding the Adequacy 
Review of the DAR are located here. 
 
 
If you have any questions, the contact for the Project is: 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7054 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
sdesouza@reviewboard.ca 

 

http://reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1415-01_CanZinc_letter_to_MVEIRB_RE__Adequacy_Review.PDF
http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1415-01_MVEIRB_response_to_CanZinc_Adequacy_letter.PDF

